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Our ref: AH/RM 

Your ref:  

If calling ask for:  

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 17 August 2017 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Welcome back to all of our pupils and in particular our new S1 pupils who have joined us today.  
We look forward to a successful year! 
 
On Tuesday 8th August young people in S4 to S6 received their examination results.  
Congratulations to all the young people of Lesmahagow High School who gained awards in various 
subjects across the school and well done to all the all young people in their achievements last 
session. 
 
We are working hard to place an emphasis on pride in our community.  A visible indication of this is 
in the standard of young people’s uniform.  Pupils and staff have voiced their pleasure in the high 
standards through a great turnout of our young people today.  We have been particularly delighted 
at the number of positive comments we have received about how smart the young people look in 
the new blazer. 
 
I am writing to thank you for your help in improving our standards, and to ask for your support in 
our continued drive for consistency by ensuring that your child leaves home in full uniform each 
day. 
 
Blazers can be purchased from our supplier – Scotcrest in Hamilton or online at 
https://scotcrestschools.co.uk/.  In addition, the school badge is available from the school office at a 
cost of £5, if parents wish to purchase a blazer from a different supplier. 
 
I have attached a great picture of our new S1 pupils – please see below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 
 

https://scotcrestschools.co.uk/


 

S1 pupils – 17 August 2017 

Lesmahagow High School 


